Letter of Intent - 702 W Olin ADU
To whom it may concern,

This is my letter of intent for the build of a 675 square foot accessory dwelling
unit on my lot at 702 W Olin Ave. On the lot, there is an existing two-unit home
where | currently reside and | will occupy the ADU once complete. | will be
asking the city for an additional 103 square foot building space variance to
complete this project. No concerns have been raised from my neighborhood
on this proposal at this time; when | submitted my notification to the city
association, | was met with well-wishes from my fellow neighbors.

Thanks,

Marissa Sutter



